MINUTES
CITY OF BROOKINGS
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
MARCH 7, 1974

The Brookings Parks & Recreation Commission met at 7345 p.m., March 7, 1974,
at the Brookings City Hall. Those present: Vice Chairman Lee Hansen,
John Lacy, Bob Fix, and Elmer Lee.

It was recommended that since Mr. Lee had already been authorized to spend
up to $5,000 for fencing, that he act on the bid from San Jose Steel for
$3,897.00 for the fencing for Easy Manor Drive Park. It was agreed to clear
this with the other members of the Commission.

Elmer Lee reported that another layer of fill was needed for the park. Bob
Fix reported that sand was available free from Archie McVay from the latest

port dredging.
Elmer Lee suggested that Amos Lapp be hired to put the fencing on the posts.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. \
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